
 

 

  

DATE: 2/20/25 

TO: All Valued customers 

REF: EZ Trans Fitting 

 

Please be advised that effective 3/1/25 the EZ Trans Fitting product line will 

be discontinued. Any existing open orders Smith-Blair has for this product 

line will be supported and fulfilled.  

 

Regards, 

 

Jeff Beauchamp 

Gas Products Manager

 

 

 


